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Natiestudents
on campus

Many students rnay net be iwafe of the growing
rvumber of Native students ai the Univ .çtý,f
Alberta. Enroljment is up and ani estima t s
Native stud*nts are now attenhding the U of A in a
variety of façttes.

For mânwy of these students, who corne from
small communities throughout the province, the
move to Edîmonton and the University could-be an
alienating experienceý. Fortunately the Native
Student's Association, in cotnbination with, the
Native Affalr's Office, provides a financial and social
support systern.

The Native Students' Association flot -only
sponsors the annual pow-wow but provides tutoring
and counselling services as well as a physical setting
for students to relax in. Marty Wakefield, the,
Assocation's Vice-President, describes their lounge
as "a place to corne to feet more at home."

The Native Affairs off ice has been lobbying for 77, ~years for implementation of such a programii.ow
tentatively scheduied to begiri in 1985.

Ros sumrned up the situation saying Native
students "are ruruning agauntlet when they'regoing
to University." The Native Studen ts' Association and
the Native Affairs office provide crucial services and

support te~ help cushion the shock -of thr newenvironmerit students find themnselves inl herÉat the
U ofA.


